
 
          

  
      

          
                                                        
 

June 15, 2017 
 

♦ Read about RSA’s successful legislative session in the June Advisor! 
 

♦ Plan your summer getaways at RSA’s outstanding hotels, spas, and RTJ Golf! Visit the member 
discounts page today!   

 
♦ The 2016 Annual Report is now available online.  

 
New Member Online Services System Requires Re-registration 

♦ Due to recent enhancements to the Member Online Services (MOS) website, current MOS 
users will need to re-register. This should only take a few minutes. Please note that you will 
need your PID for registration. It can be found on previous RSA statements or recent 
correspondence. If you do not know your PID, please click “Need a PID? (Request PID Letter)” 
for steps to have your PID mailed to you at your current mailing address on file with the RSA. 

 
 

RSA-1 IS A POWERFUL TOOL TO HELP YOU REACH YOUR RETIREMENT DREAMS! 
 

ENROLL TODAY IN AN EASY THREE STEP PROCESS! 
 

View RSA-1’s monthly returns 
 

https://twitter.com/intent/follow?original_referer=http://www.rsa-al.gov/&ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw&screen_name=rsaalgov&tw_p=followbutton
http://www.rsa-al.gov/uploads/files/Advisor_Jun_17_web.pdf
http://www.rsa-al.gov/index.php/real-estate/member-discounts/
http://www.rsa-al.gov/index.php/real-estate/member-discounts/
http://www.rsa-al.gov/index.php/about-rsa/publications/annual-report/
https://mso.rsa-al.gov/Common/Pages/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f
https://www.rsa-al.gov/index.php/members/rsa-1/active-members/
https://www.rsa-al.gov/index.php/members/rsa-1/rate-of-return/
https://www.facebook.com/rsaalgov?fref=ts

